
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

 

The Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission will hold a public hearings on 

Tuesday, December 1, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. via a WebEx Meeting on the following: 

 

1. 081120A Shane Pollock-Applicant/BLB, LLC/Owner, Louise Berry Drive, Map 19, Lot 19, 

RA Zone; Construction of 51 Single Family Condominium Units with activity in the upland 

review area.  

 

2. 090820A Square 1 Building Associates; Tripp Hollow Road, Map 7, Lot 12-1, RA Zone; 4-

Lot Subdivision; Residential building construction consisting of houses, driveways, wells, septic 

systems, and associated grading.  

 

 

A copy of the application is available for review.  

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received.  

 

Jeffrey Arends 

Chairman 

 

Dated the 16th day of November 2020  

 
To join this meeting via the web or phone, follow the below instructions: 
 
Web                                                                                Phone 
www.webex.com                                                        Dial 1-408-418-9388 
On the top right, click Join                                        Enter meeting number 173 346 6744    
Enter meeting information: 173 346 6744            You can bypass attendee number by pressing # 
Enter meeting password: QkNU5T7mwS9 

Click join meeting 

 

http://www.webex.com/

